
Monroe County Rod & Gun Club

Bullet

April, May, June 2020

Presidents Corner

Dear Members,

As we head into spring and early summer the spring Walleye run begins as does the Spring Turkey 

season.  Get out and enjoy the great outdoors.  Don't forget how great fresh Morels are sauteed with a 

pan fried fillet of fresh Walleye.  Whether you fish Erie, the Maumee, or the mighty Detroit river be safe 

as you start another year in the outdoors.  Be a mentor, get the kids out of the house and into the 

outdoors, teach them what you know.   Thanks to all who volunteered or donated meat or prizes to 

another great wild game dinner this year.

Many questions surrounding the Corona-virus pandemic are out there for our club members regarding 

club activities, what we know is this:  The club is shut down through the end of March, this mandated 

from the State of Michigan.  We will keep in touch with them and open portions of the club as the State 

will allow.  Stay tuned to the website and Facebook page for the latest club status.  We realize this is an 

inconvenience and an unfortunate result of the pandemic, however we also request the cooperation of 

the General Membership.  If the website shows that the range is closed, it is closed.  If the gate is open 

and the range closed signs are out, the range is closed.  If the gate is locked, the club is closed.  If the 

clubhouse is locked, the club is closed.  There are no exceptions.  Again, before you drive out, check the 

Website or Facebook page.  Unfortunately we must cancel the club fundraising dinner on April 18th.  

Too many unknowns are out there at this time to plan for an event of this magnitude.  The April events 

have been cleared from the Club Calendar, we will add events back when we know they can happen, 

until then, stay tuned and stay healthy.  

In closing, things will get back to normal, we expect this to happen in stages.  Take this new found time 

that we all have and help a neighbor or friend in need, knock out that long overdue chore.  Good deeds 

are contagious, there is something about helping others that just makes you feel better.  Our great club 

will reopen in time and our great Country will prevail!

Thank You,

The Club Chairmen of the Board and Board of Directors

Cash Bash

Drawing date is Sunday, May 17th 2020 Noon – 5 PM



Calendar of Events

April

 We will add events as we can – check the website or Facebook page for the latest updates

May

1st – Fish Fry

6th - Board Meeting

8th - Wing Night

15th - Steak Roast

17th Cash Bash & 30-3D Travel Shoot

24rd  - Egg Shoot

June

3rd - Board Meeting

6th -  Corn Hole Tournament

10th – General Membership Meeting

12th – Wing Night

19th - Steak Roast

21st – Egg Shoot


